
Cottingham CofE Primary School Termly Information 

Class: Oak  

Term: 6 
Our value of the term is  “Trust  and Community “ 

“which will be explored in both whole school and class worship. 

Collective worship will take place this year on a Monday and 

Wednesday, with our celebration worship taking place on a Friday. 

We will also have class worship on a Tuesday and a Thursday.  

“Do not let your hearts be troubled. Trust in God, trust also in 

me.” John 14:1  

Over the course of this last term, the children in Oak 
class will be learning about coping with changes in 
themselves in the unit of ‘changing me’. This unit will 
consist of learning about babies, how babies grow, 
outside and inside body changes and looking for-
ward to and expressing how we feel about growing 
up. Related facts to all these topics will also be 
taught to the children which is in line with our RSE 
policy. If you have any questions or queries  then 

Collective Worship 

This year in Oak, maths homework will con-

tinue to set via MyMaths every Friday, to be 

completed by the following Friday. Children 

should also be reading on a daily basis. 

Termly spellings will be sent home shortly. 

These are organized into weeks however 

please review these frequently.  
In maths, we will be continuing to look at our 8x, 6x  

and 7x timetables. (whilst recapping the rest) Please 

find attached  on page 2 of this document  the instant 

recall multiplication and addition facts that each year 

group should know. 

Children should be accessing TTRS as it is part of their 

homework, it really secures their times table knowledge, 

helps them in other aspects of the maths curriculum and 

helps Oak class to win the TTRS trophy! 

Maths 

This term, PE in Oak will take place on a 

Tuesday and Friday. Children will be al-

lowed to come to school in their PE kits 

on these two days.  

PE days  

Reading for pleasure  

Welcome back to a new and last term at Cottingham. 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term. I can’t be-

lieve we are in the final term! It has flown by! When I 

look back to how the children came up to me in Sep-

tember I can’t help but feel super proud of them all. 

They have been a delightful class and I look forward 

to a final term with them. This term, will be full of 

learning, sports and dance practice as the children 

will be taking part in the Key Stage 2 performance of 

Annie. We also look forward to our recorder concert 

on Thursday 6th July. Mrs Johnsen will also be con-

tinuing her teacher training placement with us until 

Friday 14th July. I hope that the children have anoth-

er positive and successful final term. 

    Quest: The Vikings 
In this quest, children will experience a viking day in 

school to introduce our quest for this term. We will 

then explore who they were, what they believed, 

what their social hierarchy was in our History les-

sons 

Welcome Back 

Homework 

Important information 

Please note that children in key stage 2 are only allowed to 

take fruit or veg out onto the playground at break time for 

their snack. Please note we are a nut and kiwi free school. 

Please can children refrain from wearing any additional jew-

elry to school (necklaces/bracelets/rings). 

Please can I ask that all uniform is named, at the end of 

term we had several lost and unnamed 

items every day which we are unable 

to return to their owner. 

PSHE 

As a class we have been reading A head 
full of magic by Sarah Morrell and I look 
forward to seeing what book we will vote 
on as a class for our next reading pledge 
book. In the meantime a book I would 
recommend is The firework maker’s 
daughter by Phillip Pullman  




